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HEARD COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS WORK SESSION 

NOVEMBER 28, 2017 - 5:30 P.M. 

 

The Heard County Board of Commissioners held a work session on November 28, 2017 at 5:30 

p.m. in the Commission Chamber of the Heard County Administration Building.  In attendance 

at the meeting were Chairman Lee Boone, District 1 Commissioner Larry Hooks, District 3 

Commissioner Gwen Caldwell, District 4 Commissioner Larry Hammond, and District 5 

Commissioner Joe Adams. District 2 Commissioner Keri Denney was absent due to sickness. 

Chairman Boone stated that this work session was to discuss SPLOST V with each municipality 

but unfortunately each city Mayor was unable to attend tonight due to the death of Mayor Joel 

Rogers brother.  

SPLOST Manager, Kevin Hamby was in attendance to answer any questions the Board may 

have regarding SPLOST V.    

Mr. Hamby explained that in August the Board met to discuss SPLOST V and now the 

intergovernmental agreements (IGA) between each municipality and the County are ready to be 

executed along with the call for the referendum. He explained that bond language, if needed, has 

been added to the referendum. Chairman Boone stated that he did visit each city to present the 

IGA and the IGAs were unanimously approved and signed by each City. 

Mr. Hamby stated that we are ahead of schedule based on the SPLOST V timeline, to get the 

referendum placed on the ballot.  

Mr. Hamby also gave an update on the courthouse remodel. He stated that after the contract was 

awarded in January, 2018, he expected the construction to start soon after, possibly by February, 

2018.  

There being no further discussion, the work session ended. 
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Adjourned at 5:55 p.m.  

_______________________    ________________________ 

County Clerk       Chairman 

Date _____________________ 


